Minutes of the 1835 Town Hall Committee
April 11, 2018

The meeting came to order at 6:30 pm at the 1835 Town Hall building. Members
present were Bob Jones, Dave Gibbs, Ron Pichierri, Christine McCarthy, Carl
Corrinne, Rob Barwise, Rich Lane and Joann Drown. Joe Booth of J M Booth &
Associates was also present.

Ron made a motion, seconded by Rob, to accept the minutes of March 21, 2018
as corrected. The Committee voted unanimously in favor of the motion.

Bob welcomed Mr. Booth to the 1835 building, in order to discuss progress of the
roof and lift project.

Highlights of points made by Mr. Booth:

We need to put up a sign that says the ramp is located in the back of the building.
Mr. Booth has designed a wheelchair lift, since we cannot afford a Lula--Mr.
Booth also talked about the broken truss, that happened when the turnbuckles
were too tight--There needs to be a ridge vent installed on the roof--The
Committee chose the Highland shingles that resemble slate--100 slates will be
saved for the Committee's or Friend's fund raiser--Mr. Booth talked about a
smoke vent that will be located in the front of the building, its purpose is to
ventilate smoke from the shaft--There was a discussion of keeping the roof access
port or not - Not won--Mr. Booth talked about alternates, and there was a long
discussion of how to adjust the work.

Rob made a motion, seconded by Carl, to adjourn the meeting. The Committee
voted unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 8:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Joann Drown, Recorder



